Oregon City High School

19761 S. Beavercreek Road - Oregon City, OR 97045

Michelle Beneville, May 1, 2015

The advanced Construction class requests an extension of the grant money for the Atkinson Park
project. The project will be completed during the next school year (2015-2016).

Thank You for your consideration.
Sincerely, P 4 s

Britt Tucker



